
TO:         BOARD OF SELECTMEN

FROM: MARTHA WHITE, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

SUBJECT: "AROUND TOWN YOUTH RIDES" APPLICATION FOR LIVERY LICENSE

DATE: 9/13/2017

CC:         LT. BRIAN LAUZON

Pursuant to prior Board discussions regarding the above-referenced subject matter, Lt. 
Lauzon has been working on a draft policy for the Board to consider to regulate 
businesses of this type.  Per Town Counsel's guidance, the following insurance 
requirements are stipulated in this draft policy:

Liability: $1,000,000 per occurrence/$2,000,000 aggregate
Auto: $1,000,000
Umbrella: $1,000,000

We understand from the applicant that the cost of such insurance levels may make this 
business model impractical.  In response to this information we reached out to our insurer 
who confirmed that these amounts are appropriate.

Lt. Lauzon and I are in agreement that this issue should be discussed and resolved prior 
to his continued prioritization of work on the draft policy.

Note that the Administration suggests that the Board's existing livery policy be amended 
to require the above insurance levels effective January 1, 2018; it is our understanding 
that the taxi company licensed under this policy already carries these levels.
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